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The Commission is submitting this non-substantive change request to the Office of Management and Budget (OMB) for new information collection, OMB Control No. 3060-1247, to make a correction to one of the CFR Citations in the Notice of Action.

OMB approved this collection on December 3, 2017.  Upon review of the Notice of Action, we discovered that we had inadvertently cited the rule section as 47 CFR 1.409, but the citation should read 47 CFR 1.1409.  Therefore, we are making this correction to the collection.

The burden hours and cost are not impacted by this change request.

